
January 8, 2016

Vickery Lake HOA
Cumming, GA

Mr. Les Clark
Ground Cover Solutions

Dear Les:

As you have seen our community takes great pride in the look and maintenance of our 
development. As a result we have maintained our property values and have people 
looking to move into our subdivision.  With 140 residences and a huge common area 
including a lake the use of pine straw has been an important and costly part of the 
upkeep.  In the past we have spent a lot more for a great deal of less.

As a resident, board member, and liaison to the landscape committee I would like to 
express my appreciation  and thanks to GCS for a job well done.  The job was started on 
the exact day you said it would, bright and early in the morning.  That goes a long way 
with me.  Your team of people are exceptional.  There have been supervisory people on 
site everyday making sure that things ran smoothly and that the other residents were 
satisfied.  This can be a tough community but in this case we have had only accolades to 
the job your company has done.  

Overall this community will experience a cost reduction in the amount we have allotted 
for Pine Straw, which is our second biggest budget item other than overall landscape 
costs. However, the main benefit is we are getting a better product than in the past and the 
coloring added to the pinestraw has truly made our community stand out and look better.  

I look forward to a long and successful relationship with Ground Cover Solutions.

Sincerely,

Bob Goldstein
Vice President
Vickery Lake HOA


